
 
 

First year PBL at AAU 
 

Second meeting 
 

Thursday 10 November 2016, 13.00-15.30 
 

Aalborg: Kroghstræde 3, room 4.130 – video to 
Copenhagen: A. C. Meyers Vænge 15, room 2.1.023 

 
How do students learn to learn? 
After a successful first meeting in the network on first year PBL, we would like to invite you all to a new seminar 
in the network. The topic for the next seminar is ”how do students at 1st semester learn to learn?”. At the 
seminar colleagues will share experiences from their programmes and we will discuss how to design courses, 
supervision and activities aiming to scaffold students learning at 1st Semester.  
 
13.00-13.10 Welcome  
 
13.10-13.30 Casper Feilberg, Department of Communication and Psychology: How can we support first year 

students in their process of embodying a professional and academic habitus? 

 
13.30-13.50 Rasmus Løvenstein Olsen, Department of Electronic Systems: Internet Technologies and 

Computer Systems 
 
13.50-14.05 Coffee and Tea 
 
14.05-14.25 Jan Holm Ingemann, Department of Political Science: Transformation from pupil to responsible 

(PBL) student – a core challenge 
 
14.25-14.45 Claus Monrad Splid og Pia Bøgelund, Department of Planning: The group process-analysis and 

its reporting (supported by course-work, consultation, workshop and feedback) as scaffolding of 
learning and learning-to-learn. 

 
14.45-15.05 Jette Holgaard, Department of Planning: Focus on feedback in course teaching – an example 

from Medialogy 
 
15.05-15.05 Discussion (including the topic for the next meeting.  
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